
 

Class 11 

Our Art topic this half-term is Sculpture, 

looking at people in action. To begin with, 

we each worked in partners to take up 

sporting positions and to create a series of 

still photos showing the sequence of 

movement. 

This half-term, we also took our SATs. In 

the lead up, we completed outdoor trails, 

arithmetic relays and also enjoyed marking 

Mrs Fosbrook’s attempts in which she 

made lots of errors for us to identify and 

correct.  

During our Computing lessons, we have 

been practising programming Microbits 

using block code editing. We explored 

algorithms and used the emulator to test 

the results. We also downloaded programs 

on to the Microbit to play with others. 

As a school, we celebrated the World 

Day for Cultural Diversity. We dressed in 

traditional dress or in colours of the flags 

linked to our heritage as well as finding 

out more about our different cultures 

and presenting to our peers. 


